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MINUTES 
Tri-EPIC  

Regional Emergency Planning Committee 
Tuesday, October 11, 2016 

Harrington Memorial Hospital 
 

Attendees: 
MEMA Region ¾:   Bob Berry              Charlton Fire:            Carl Ekman   
Charlton Resident:(Ret)   Chief Ralph Harris                    National Grid:         Kevin Shaughnessy 
Charlton CERT:               Bill McGuiness                          CMDART:                  Ed Hart 
Harrington Hosp:             Don Rivers              Sturbridge ACO:        Michelle Connors 
    Wanda O’Connor             Southbridge ACO:     Kathy Shields 
    Carlton Rondeau 
 

Excused:  Terri Gough 
 
Meeting called to order:  08:45 
 
  
September 13 Minutes: 
Meeting minutes accepted with correction of date on first page. Motioned 
and approved 
 
Treasurers Report: Accepted 
 
Old Business: 
 
HMEP Grant: Looking to update all six communities emergency hazmat 
response plan.  Everything will be undated including phone call lists. 
 
Operation CERT Scrub – Saturday’s drill went well, large response from 
partnering communities.  MDU Hoses will be replaced.  CERT had a great 
idea to have their members clean the MDU tents for each of their own 
communities.  CMDART put on a great demonstration and we are waiting 
on the AAR from the facilitator.  CMDART also has a report on the drill and 
they will send to the committee.  Hot wash we had a lot of good ideas 
giving a good perspective of the event.   
 
Octoberfest – Still trying to get a table for Sturbridge event. 



Page 2 of 2 

 
New Business:  
 
WMD Training:  Carl will be offering a training (2-hours) to any interested 
members.  Harrington will do the printing of the power points.  This training 
will be offered after January 1, 2017. 
 
 
 
Motion to adjourn by the body. 
Meeting adjourned at 09:30 
 
Next Meeting, Tuesday, November 8, 2016  
Harrington Memorial Hospital     


